
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community,  

Welcome to 2024! A big shout out to our class of 2024…they are in the home stretch! The 
seniors will be hosting a fundraiser through Papa’s Pizza on January 15, to help finance their 
senior trip. Go get some pizza and support the class of 2024. 
 
If you have a kiddo at Lundy Elementary, please remember to send them dressed warmly for 
the day. It is getting colder, and wetter and we want them to be comfortable so that they 
can learn.  
 
As the weather changes, please sign up for flash alerts, watch the news report or follow the 
Lowell Facebook page for any changes such as delays, cancellations, or snow routes. If a 
decision has been made to make a change, we will also utilize robo-calls to inform families. 
Please be sure that your information is updated in our systems to help you stay informed. 
While we don’t like to cancel school, we will make all decisions with student safety being the 
priority.  
 
We are quickly approaching the end of the semester. These grades become permanent on 
students’ transcripts, so please support your student in making sure all assignments are in and 
complete. You can view your student’s grades on ParentVue.  
 
Senior Project presentations will be happening next Wednesday January 17 and Thursday 
January 18, at Lowell Jr/Sr High School.  Parents are welcome to attend, check-in with your 
senior for their specific time.  Come support our seniors in one of their last big milestones in 
high school. 
 
Oregon Family Support Network and the QPR Institute are offering training on how to 
recognize the warning signs of suicide crisis and how to question, persuade, and refer 
someone to help. Register through the QR code on the Facebook flyer. 
 
Leaders, Influencers, future Entrepreneurs (LIFE) Expo is happening on January 14th. There will 
be workshops, giveaways, and internship opportunities. See the Facebook flyer for details.  
 
Watch our junior high wrestlers finish their season at the District tournament at Cottage Grove 
High School on Saturday, January 20 at 10:00 am. 
 
There has been a slight change to the high school wrestling schedule; the team will compete 
at the Alsea Bay Classic at Waldport High School on Saturday, January 20, at 10:00 am. The 
team was originally scheduled to compete at Toledo. 
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 


